


make efficient use of an underutilized parcel land for a mixture of residential units, while not
impacting the stable adjacent Sonoma Heights area from a shadow or privacy perspective.  While
there may be objections to the density, these types of creative proposals will become more and
more necessary as we work as a Region and Province to mitigate the affordability and supply crisis in
the housing market.  There are likely improvements to the building that Staff can request through
detailed site plan, but overall I believe strong consideration for approval should be acknowledged by
Council and Staff. 

I preserve my right to comment on the application in the future. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Marcus Gagliardi 

 Monterey Road (Sonoma) 


